"PACIFIC COAST

ACADEMY

zo 20-7071 .
6:00 pm

TOV KVIEN

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:

At the November 19, 2020 meeting of the Pacific Coast
Academy Board, there will be a public hearing for the
2020-2021 Budget Overview for Parents. The Budget

Overview for Parents will be available as an attachment
to the Board agenda 72 hours prior to the meeting at
https://pacificcoastacademy.org/about/school-board

The public hearings allow for public comment and
recommendations regarding the proposed plan. Attend
via Zoom and submit a request to comment in the chat

box, or provide written input by emailing
Info@pacificcoastacademy.org.

The 2020-2021 Budget Overview for Parents will be
presented to the Pacific Coast Academy Board for

approval at the regularly scheduled board meeting on
December 10, 2020.

Please go to
https://pacificcoastacademy.org/about/school-board
to see the most recent meeting schedule.
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